
From: Steve murray   
Sent: 26 June 2023 10:25 
To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref 22025 - Objection to possible licensing 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I am writing to lodge my objection of the proposal  that the Mortimer Bistro should become licensed. 
As a direct neighbour of the property, we are already suffering with smells, people parking across 
our front gate/ on the pavement (despite double yellow lines), staff smoking and staring into our 
kitchen window and noise. The noise from the outside tables is already an issue, especially at the 
weekends, and giving people a drink will make it worse as it will last longer into the evening. 
 
Surely, as there are already 3 public houses in the village that serve food there is not a need for a 
further licensed premises? 
 
We would greatly protest at this premises being licensed. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Steve Murray 
4 Victoria Road, Mortimer 
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